
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33- B, Chd 

Notice regarding Monday 22.01.2024 declared as holiday 

          20.01.2024 

Dear Parent/s, 

As per office Memoradum Notification dated 19.01.2024 issued by 

Superintendent Coordination for Home Secretary, Chandigarh Administration 

(copy enclosed as Annex 1), Monday 22.01.2024 has been declared as a holiday 

and accordingly school will be closed on Mon, 22.01.2024.  

Principal 

 


